
 

 

 

 
NORTHAMPTON SCHOOL for Boys 

 

PRESENTATION EVENINGS 
 
 

For Year 7 Entry September 2020 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 25th September & Thursday 26th September 2019 
6.00 pm and 7.30 pm 

 

 

     Wednesday, 25th September 2019         6.00 pm (Surnames A to D) 
                                                   7.30 pm (Surnames E to K)  
 
   Thursday, 26th September 2019            6.00 pm (Surnames L to R) 
                            7.30 pm (Surnames S to Z)  
 

Visit us on the appropriate Presentation Evening to learn about our 
admissions procedure.  You will also then receive a time to attend the Open 
Evening on Thursday, 3rd October 2019 when you will have a chance to view 
the facilities and meet staff and students.  If you are unable to attend either of 
the first two evenings please contact the Admissions Officer at the school. 
 
Please note that you do not need to register to attend these presentations, 
however, they are extremely popular, so we ask that you ensure you attend at 
the time allocated for your child’s surname and also that the maximum family 
party attending is limited to parents/guardians/carers and child where 
possible.   
 
Details of how to register for either of the optional aptitude tests will be given 
on the evenings and you will be able to book these online from 27th 
September 2019. 

 

Limited parking is available in The Cripps Hall Car Park opposite the school. 
 

All applicants will have to sit a common ability test on  
Saturday, 16th November 2019 at the school 

 
 

Northampton School for Boys 
Billing Road, Northampton, NN1 5RT  

Telephone 01604 230240   
Visit our web site at www.nsb.northants.sch.uk 


